
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDIUM 

TO: Stamford Board of Representatives 

FROM: Frank W. Petise, P.E., Bureau Chief 

DATE:  October 5, 2022 

RE: Transportation Committee Item 

Dear President Curtis,  

I would like to submit the following item for the October Transportation Committee: 

1. RESOLUTION; Establishing a Parking Meter Zone on Harbor View Avenue on the east and
west sides of the road from Jefferson Street to Pumping Station Road.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions. 

Thank you,  

Frank W. Petise, P.E 
Transportation Bureau Chief 

TRANSPORTATION BUREAU CHIEF 

FRANK W. PETISE, P.E. 

Email: fpetise@stamfordct.gov 

OFFICE OF OPERATIONS  
TRANSPORTATION, TRAFFIC & PARKING 

Tel: (203) 977-5466/Fax: (203) 977-4004 
Government Center, 888 Washington Blvd., 7

TH
 Floor, Stamford, CT 06901 

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS 

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS 
MATT QUIÑONES  

Email: mquinones@stamfordct.gov 
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